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Arkansas Tech University- Ozark Campus 

Assessment Committee Meeting 

February 24, 2011 

  

Ron Hutain, Chair, called the meeting to order at 3:30 p.m. 

In attendance 

Bruce Sikes, Ron Hutain, Easter Leonard, Debbie Wofford 

Approval of Minutes 

The minutes were posted on the website.  Approval was passed. 

New Business   

 March 15 will be the site visit from the HLC.  Please review Dr. 

Blondin’s agenda for our campus for that day. 

 

 Chairperson Ron Hutain indicated that the minutes and other 

information have been placed on the Ozark website.  Click on Student 

Learning and then committee goals. 

 

 Mr. Sikes indicated that the faculty’s assessment has already resulted 

in some changes.  For example, the Nursing program of study has 

determined that some prerequisites need to be made.  They will be 

submitting these for approval through the curriculum committee. 

 

 The academic supervisor indicated that quantitative and qualitative 

review is now being done for assessment of student learning.  In 

addition, several programs have utilized their advisory committees for 

suggestions for curriculum changes and equipment needs.        

 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:30 p.m. 

 




